
March 15, 2024

Dear CRES Parents and Guardians,

*As announced last week, please click the following link for the Colts Neck Township Schools: 2024 Summer Bridge
Student Interest Form.

*Attention Band and Choir Parents: We are getting excited for 2 wonderful events! March is
Music in Our Schools Month, and we will celebrate with an evening of music on the Conover
Campus on March 26, when the CRES Choir will perform at Conover Road Primary School in the
Cafetorium at 6p.m. They will be joined by the Primary School Spring Singers and should conclude
by 6:30. Then, students who are in both the choir and band will be escorted to the Elementary
School Cafeteria in plenty of time to set up for the 4th and 5th grade band concert, which starts at

7. All family members are welcome to attend. As far as dress code goes, as per Mr. Willis, we only ask that our Choir
performers dress to impress, while band performers are going to wear black pants and white tops.

*From Mrs. Pense in the Art Room: We will be using recycled materials for some schoolwide Art projects in the coming
weeks and we are looking for help in gathering materials. Old magazines, newspapers, broken down thin cardboard
boxes (i.e cereal boxes, crackers, frozen foods, and other common food items), fruit/veggie netting, bottle caps, as well
as any string/yarn/ribbon remnants can be sent to the Art Room starting next week.

*PTO SPRING FLOWER SALE: ORDERS DUE BY MONDAY, APRIL 1ST
All classes, in grades Pre-K through 5th, will be able to choose flowers for their loved ones at the PTO Annual Spring
Flower Sale on Friday, May 10th! You must pre-purchase your child's flowers by using the online flower sale form. Each
plant is $4. Students may purchase up to 4 plants to take home (please be mindful that many students will carry their
plants home on the bus).
There will be no IOUs or day-of purchases. Place your order today!
For questions, or to volunteer to help children select their flowers at the sale, please contact Vanessa Rahman at
vbasilio77@hotmail.com. Volunteers must be PTO members. If you're not a member, join here:
https://www.coltsneckpto.org/membership.

*Attention 5th Grade Parents: Please email one baby photo of your child to Mrs. Auletta to be featured in the yearbook
along with the rest of the graduating class. More information can be found on the Science Google Classroom. Photos are
due to auletta@coltsneckschools.org by April 1st.

Please click here to view this week’s CRES Scoop.

Upcoming events...
March 26 - Music in Our Schools Band and Chorus evening performances
March 29 - Short Session day - Spring Break begins upon dismissal

All our best,

Jim Osmond and Merri Milano
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